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County Agricultural Survey Completed

The new county Agricultural Resources Committee (ARC), a volunteer citizens advisory committee for the County Council, reached out recently to local farmers, food producers, and citizens engaged in agriculture to assess their needs and issues.   The ARC’s mission is to “achieve the protection and restoration of the agricultural resources of San Juan County”.

Two hundred surveys were mailed to agricultural producers around the county.  Twenty-three questions were asked in the survey in order to better understand the needs of our islands’ farmers.  The survey included questions regarding land use, farm labor, economics, education, technical support, markets, regulation, land preservation, and their reasons for farming. 

The results of the survey indicated that the three issues of primary importance to our producers were:  1) preservation of agricultural land, 2) increased education and technical support, and 3) addressing restrictive and often inappropriate regulations.  The overwhelming response to the question “Why do you farm?” was - “We love it.” Addressing the critical issues identified by the survey will help guide the continuing work of the ARC.

For more information about the results of the survey, check on-line at the ARC website: www.sanjuancountywaarc.net or, for a printed copy, please call the WSU Extension Office at 378-4414. 

The ARC meets generally on the fourth Monday of each month, rotating between the main islands, and public participation is most welcome.   Call the SJC Conservation District for ARC meeting information at 378-6621.

